
From: Stanczyk, Jane
To: Yokley, Bill
Subject: FW: Tubbs #1
Date: Thursday, February 09, 2012 1:27:05 PM

Bill – please PDF this email
 
Jane Stanczyk
Permit Supervisor
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:(303) 894 2100 ext.5119
FAX: (303) 894 2105
E-mail: jane.stanczyk@state.co.us
 
From: Paul Thompson [mailto:paul@walsheng.net] 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2011 10:57 AM
To: Stanczyk, Jane
Cc: Pat Oldham
Subject: Tubbs #1
 
Jane, When we first started operating this well we tried to clean out the wellbore to PBTD. Despite
several acid jobs we were never able to clean out the Dakota perfs. We came back up hole, set a
pump jack, and pumped water from the Mesa Verde formation. Since the wellbore is plugged with
scale below the Mesa Verde and we know that the Dakota is under water from the pumping
experience, I don’t see how the Dakota could ever produce. We have been reporting all the
production from the Mesa Verde as I believe our predecessors were. Paul Thompson
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